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May 27, 2011

To:

All Interested Parties

Re:

CMAR RFQ/P for New South Monterey County Courthouse
We would like to express our appreciation to all of the Construction Management firms that participated in our Construction Management at Risk provider selection process.  We understand that it takes a considerable investment of time, talent and resources to respond to an RFQ/P and to prepare for an interview.

After consideration of the RFQ/P submittals, interviews, and pricing proposals, the Office of Court Construction and Management has selected Kitchell Contractors, Inc. of San Jose, California as the Construction Manager at Risk for the New South Monterey County Courthouse.  Final selection of this firm is pending contract negotiations.

Again, we extend our sincere thanks for the participation of all the submitting teams.

Sincerely,

Jun Quan, Project Manager 
Office of Court Construction and Management 
Judicial Council of California - Administrative Office of the Courts 
455 Golden Gate Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102
